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MINUTES OF THE ANTRIM TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

WORKSESSION MEETING

December 17, 2009 1:00 p.m.

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors held a worksession meeting on Thursday, December 17, 
2009 in the Antrim Township Municipal Building, 10655 Antrim Church Road, with the following 
present: Chairman Curtis Myers, Vice Chairman Rick Baer, Supervisors Fred Young III, and James 
Byers; Brad Graham, Township Administrator and Mary Klein, Secretary/Treasurer. Supervisor Sam 
Miller was absent from the meeting. 

Visitors: There were none. 

Chairman Myers called the worksession meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. 

Chairman Myers called for public comment – there was none. 

A Byers/Young motion passed 4-0 (Miller was absent) to approve the 2009 Christmas Bonus in the 
amount of $125.00 for all full-time employees and $65.00 for all regular part-time employees to be 
paid in the form of a check. 

A Myers/Baer motion passed 4-0 (Miller was absent) to approve releasing the Letter of Credit #081231 
for Curtis and Krista Diller for Stitch N Time in the amount of $63,917.70. 

Chairman Myers announced that the Supervisors held an Executive Session this morning at 10:00 a.m. 
to discuss personnel matters. 

A Myers/Baer motion passed 4-0 (Miller was absent) to adjourn the worksession meeting at 1:01 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary A. Klein 

Secretary/Treasurer
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